Grant Township
Blight Enforcement

Blight Report for the Month of November, 2024

1) I received five complaints and I have sent letters to each
informing them of their non-compliant blight issues. At this time I
am waiting for responses and hope to have these issues resolved by
the February TWP meeting.

These addresses are as follows;

A) 795N Sand Lk. For scattered debris throughout
the yard that has been present for some time.

B) 1205 N Sand Lk. For what appears to be various
inside items scattered outside.

C) 1123 N Sand Lk. For wood, furniture, trailers and
possible non-registered vehicles in yard. And possibly bad living
conditions for some of the family. I will be following up on this on
regular basis for compliance and improved living conditions.

D) 763 N Sand Lk. For scattered trash around yard
and complainant would like to see the grass kept up with also.

E) 785 N Sand Lk. For scattered trash that has been
visible for a long time with no attempt to remove these items.

2) A complaint from an unknown address in regards to the
property at 1283 Ash Street. For all sorts of items, including grills,
lawn mowers, pallets, beer cans, and trash cans. There is a
registered vehicle on the property, but it is never moved. The
complainant is sure there feral cats and dead animals in the garage.
The complainant has been keeping the yard cut to make it somewhat
presentable. I spoke to the owner to get this mess cleaned up and he
stated that he will get back on it after Doctor's appointment.



3) 1 Called Rick Snyder in regards to ""The Red Cabin' on

N Sand Lk Road to see why he has made no attempt to make the
place more presentable while he waits for Spring to start the repairs
and replacement of said cabin. He did tell me, over one month ago,
that he plans to paint or side the cabin before Winter sets in. There
was no answer when I called and I hope to hear from him and get
this done before the February TWP meeting or sooner.

4) In regards to the mobile home on Cherokee with the travel
trailer out front. This has been resolved and the trailer has been

moved.

5) T had a conversation with a local resident about issues he feels
are not being addressed effectively. I tried to assure him I was doing
all I could and have not given up on any pending or current blight
issues. I will continue to address problems and issues within the
TWP and hopefully resolve all that I can.

Norman Andersen Grant Township
Blight Control Officer Submitted Nov. 30, 2024



